
August 1, 2024 

Lyles-Crouch Traditional Academy School PTA 
530 S St. Asaph Street 
Alexandria, VA  22314 
PTA ID:  190046 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter verifies that Lyles-Crouch Traditional Academy School PTA is organized and chartered under the 
authority of Virginia Congress of Parents and Teachers (Virginia PTA) and operates exclusively for charitable, 
scientific, literary or educational purposes under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.  

As a subordinate of Virginia PTA in good standing, Lyles-Crouch Traditional Academy School PTA operates 
under EIN 541996996 and is included in Virginia PTA’s annual IRS filing under Group Exemption Number 
(GEN) 3229, sequence number 26006. Inclusion in this filing exempts your PTA from federal income tax under 
Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and enables your PTA to receive tax-deductible contributions 
under IRC Section 170.  

Additionally, as a local PTA in good standing, your PTA is included in Virginia PTA’s corporation filings with the 
Virginia State Corporation Commission under number #00266536 and with the Virginia Department of 
Agriculture and Consumer Services (VDACS). This enables your local PTA to fundraise, solicit charitable 
contributions, host charitable gaming activities, raffles, and the like in the Commonwealth of Virginia.  

In order to maintain affiliation and good standing with Virginia PTA, your local PTA must meet the annual 
Standards of Affiliation reporting requirements outlined in the Local Unit/Council PTA Uniform Bylaws.  As a 
parent organization, Virginia PTA has a duty of care and fiduciary responsibility to ensure affiliated PTAs 
adhere to legal requirements and IRS 501(c) regulations. As such, Virginia PTA and our Council PTAs monitor 
annual compliance and work to support you in maintaining full good standing.  Should you have any questions, 
please use the contact information listed on vapta.org to contact us.   

Thank you for the time and care you dedicate to serving your school community. 

Sincerely, 

Jenna Alexander 
President, Virginia PTA 

This letter certifies good standing and compliance with the Standards of Affiliation 
for the 2024-2025 fiscal year. This letter expires on August 01, 2025. 
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